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Consent form for COVID-19 testing in secondary schools and colleges

January 2021
Dear Parent / Guardian

I send the attached consent form for COVID-19 testing in secondary schools. 

This consent form is for participation in tests designed to detect asymptomatic coronavirus cases. Anyone experiencing symptoms should follow government guidelines to self-isolate, even if they have had a recent negative lateral flow test.

In the event of your child receiving a positive result, you should make arrangements to collect them from school. Pupils will not be allowed to use public transport.

The attached sheet sets out the terms of consent. Please could you read the information and, if you are in agreement, sign and return it to me.

Yours faithfully

Calum Hill

Lead Teacher of Maths and Medical Needs Lead
The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ

Tel: 0121 533 5858  email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk


